
 

Buncombe County Board of 
Commissioners 
 
Request for Board Action 

 

 

   

 

Meeting Date:   October 1, 2024 

Presentations   Good News 

Department:                   County Management  Presenter(s): Jennifer Aviles  
 

 

Contact(s):  Jennifer Aviles, Admin Coordinator 

Subject:    2024 Governor’s Volunteer Service Award 

Brief Summary:    

Volunteers are an integral part of our community, offering their time and energy to important causes 

often without reward or recognition that is why Buncombe County began accepting nomination for 

the 2024 Governor’s Volunteer Service Award in November of 2023.  

The Governor's Volunteer Service Award honors the true spirit of volunteerism by recognizing 

individuals, groups, and businesses that make significant contributions to their community through 

volunteer service. The awards program, created by the Office of the Governor in 1979, recognizes 

North Carolina’s most dedicated volunteers. Through the years, the award honors thousands who 

have shown concern and compassion for their neighbors by volunteering in their local community. 

On August 14, we received Buncombe County’s winners and would like to take a moment to 

properly acknowledge our Volunteer’s. 

 

Recommended Motion & Requested Action: For public recognition only.  

 
 
County Manager’s comments and Recommendations:   

 


